
Saturday, August 25th, 2018, 8.30 p.m. 
Chesa da Cultura, Via Dimlej 44, St. Moritz 

 

Final Concert 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

of the participants in the 
Master Class for Cello with 

 

Pieter Wispelwey 

 

 
 
 

The best young cellists from all over the world 

have come to St. Moritz to study with star cellist 

Pieter Wispelwey. Despite his intensive concert 

activities, Pieter Wispelwey has found time to come 

to St. Moritz to pass on his skills and knowledge of 

music to the talented  

young musicians at Chesa da Cultura.  

The results of this one-week master class will be 

performed at this final concert.  
 
 

A shuttle bus will leave from the car park below Hotel 

Waldhaus am See to Chesa da Cultura from 8 p.m.
 

 
 

www.cultura-stmoritz.ch Free admission – Collection         Please note that driving to Chesa da Cultura is not allowed. 

http://www.cultura-stmoritz.ch/

